
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important infrastructure  
improvements on New Westminster Drive from Bathurst Street  
to Clark Avenue. These improvements include:

•	road resurfacing.

•	a new signalized mid-block pedestrian crossing.

•	upgrading existing lighting infrastructure. 

•	replacing sidewalk segments and upgrading crossings to meet accessibility standards.

•	upgrading transit stops with  bus pads.

•	upgrading existing signalized mid-block 
pedestrian crossings. 

•	upgrading two signalized intersections.

•	construction of new in-boulevard  
cycle tracks.

These enhancements will further support the 
City’s commitment to improve  
transportation and mobility as well as  
long-term sustainability of municipal  
infrastructure assets.

Construction is scheduled to begin by the 
end of September 2023 and is anticipated to 
be completed by the end of 2024. 
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Construction impacts
Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during construction. Temporary lane restrictions  
will be required at times to allow construction activities to proceed in a safe and efficient manner. 

For more information about this project, visit vaughan.ca/NWRoads.

Project inquiries
City of Vaughan 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca

Consultant: WSP Canada Inc. 

Contractor: Sanscon Construction Ltd.

General inquiries
Service Vaughan 
Monday to Friday | 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
905-832-2281 
service@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca/NWRoads


